
Two tiny country churches were up 
against it. 

Their congregations contained many 
widows and pensioners. 

Could they keep a Minister of the Word, 
not to mention meet their mission 
commitment? 

The one Minister in the town, an asset to 
the community, may have to leave. 

A letter was sent out to the community. 

One farmer gave a paddock of wheat to 
the appeal. 

It was a good year and it made all the 
difference. 

Lord thank you for the seed, rain and 
sun, bringing an abundant yield, so that 
labourers can be sent into your fields of 
mission. Amen.

By Bill Pugh
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Bequest
Remember the Church in your will.
A bequest will help continue to work of 
the Church long after you’re gone. There 
are many ways a bequest can help 
the work of the Church – whether for a 
specific cause that’s dear to your heart, 
for a specific congregation or for the 
general purposes of the life of the Church. 

 
Speak to your solicitor or financial 
advisor, or visit the Synod’s website:

http://www.victas.uca.org.au

